
Orange Team February Newsletter

Positive Behavior Support
February is the month of compassion 
here at PCEC. Our Character Kids of 
the month are Freya Scott for our 
a.m. class and Sofiia Stratiienko for 

our p.m. class. Thank you for showing 
your friends compassion each day!  

Upcoming Events: 

Ways to contact your child’s teacher: 
Miss Leslie – tevisl@sedalia200.org Miss Jenna- bensonj@sedalia200.org 

PCEC- 827-8955

February 11th- SFCC Dental Presentation
February 12th-Class Valentine Celebration 
February 12th-13th- Parent/Teacher 
Conferences
February 17th-No School Presidents’ day
February 18th-No School Professional 
Development

The students re-enacted Jan 
Brett’s the mitten and scrunched 
into our “mitten” making room for 

all the animals! 

Read the Environment
Studies show that exposure to letters 
and words are the best way to introduce 
phonetics and early literacy. You can 

practice “reading” your environment every 
time you’re in the car. Familiar signs are 

building blocks to literacy later on! 

In February we will begin our fairy tale unit. We will be reading The Three Litt le 
Pigs and Humpty Dumpty. THis unit will allow your student to become familiar with 
story sequencing. We will also be doing experiments where the students make a 
house out of different materials to see which one they can blow down and which 
one they cannot. 
Our letters of the month will be S, V, K, F. Please encourage your child to learn 
these letter names and the sounds they make. 
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